
PUBLIC NOTICE OF 2025 REGULAR MEETINGS OF THE 

BOARDS OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

LAKE BLUFF METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NOS. 1, 2 AND 3  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the regular meetings of the Boards of Directors of 

the Lake Bluff Metropolitan District Nos. 1, 2 and 3, of the County of Weld, State of Colorado, 

shall be held on the third Tuesday of every month at 2:00 p.m., via Zoom. At such meetings, the 

Boards shall conduct the regular business of the district and other business which may come before 

the Boards. All meetings shall be open to the public. 

 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, this notice is given and duly posted pursuant to the statute of 

this 25th day of November, 2024. 

 

LAKE BLUFF METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

NOS. 1, 2 AND 3  

 

 

 

By:  /s/ David Solin  

 District Manager 
 


